
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

October 3rd, 2018 

 Meeting called to order, members present:  Bob, Ken, Tim and Sue 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 September Minutes were read, correction to minutes the fire department is replacing one fire 

engine. Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried.    
 Treasurer’s report was read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. Motion 

carried.  
 

 Old Business: 

Paving Projects 

 445th; Jeff Stabnow reported that there is a trouble area on the new 445th paving project. It was 
determined that was too much moisture in area on the bottom lift, this was worked on by Central 
Specialties and the wear coat will be put on tomorrow. Board asked why the shoulders are not at 1 
foot on the entire project.  Jeff explained that the project was bid on tonnage and not on specs; the 
one-foot shoulder was implemented as much as possible. The township has decided to leave the 
speed limit unposted for now. The law then follows to drive at reasonable & prudent speeds up to 55 
mph.   

   
 New Business: 
 Jennifer Blickenstaff attended the meeting to discuss with the Board the hunting on the Township 

owned gravel pit land. She is concerned that the parties that are currently hunting on the land are too 
close to her property line and she has safety concerns. After discussion the Board decided to table the 
discussion and any decisions until this is further reviewed. It is too close to deer hunting now to make 
any major changes.             

 Township Bills; Bob made a motion to pay all bills presented and Tim seconded the motion. Motion 
carried. 
 

 Adjournment:  
 Tim made a motion to adjourn, Bob seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 


